

MEDIA MENTIONS

Delaware Brief - "An Alumna's Perspective On Balancing School And Family"

May 9, 2016 Delaware

Joan Kluger of the Delaware office was featured in "An Alumna's Perspective on Balancing School and Family," published on May 9 in the Delaware Law School's Newsletter, Delaware Brief. Joan wrote about being a mother and a lawyer. In the article, she is quoted, "As an attorney, I have to balance responsibility to my employer, clients, and my family - a far more difficult challenge. But, I have made it work, enjoying a fulfilling career while also raising terrific children."

RELATED PEOPLE



Joan T. Kluger
Partner
Delaware

P 302-300-3468 F 302-300-3456 joan.kluger@btlaw.com